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Response from Plymouth Transport and Highways for Area Committee on  

8th March 2010 

 
Question Answer 
Information on community 
events 

Community events that require a road closure will need a 

Temporary Traffic Regulation Order (TTRO). 

Such orders require statutory consultation which normally 

takes the form of newspaper advertisement and 

subsequent feedback.  We also place adverts on–street. 

Consultation also includes the emergency services and 

stakeholders such as the Public transport operators. 

We then draft an order which is sealed by Legal Services. 

We register such events on our streetworks system.  

The costs for these events and the associated officers 

time is normally charged back to the organiser. In some 

cases and subject to new policy, currently being agreed, 

these costs may be waived or sponsored by the City 

Council. 

 
Road closures specifically with 
regards to Plympton and the 
Ridgeway. 

We are actively working on an application for Colebrook 

Community Carnival, this is ongoing. 

There are no closures or works planned on the Ridgeway. 

 


